
Join us for Kahler Middle School's

November 7th -November 11th



All students will attend during
their scheduled ELA  classes!

If you're able to help please email
rclary@lcscmail.com

Parent Night
Tuesday, 11/08/22

4:30-6:30 p.m 
In the Library



Join us for Kahler Middle School's




Dear Parents and Families:

Reading is the most important skill you can teach a child. Of all the skills children learn, it is the one you can
influence the most. Giving kids access to good books and the opportunity to choose books will motivate them to read
more.  Like most acquired skills, the more kids practice reading, the better they’ll get!

Reading is vital to every child’s success, and raising kids as readers means getting involved while they’re young.
Now is the time, since there will never be a substitute for a parent’s direct involvement in his/her child’s education.  

Book Fair Dates:    Monday, November 7th through Friday, November 11th 
Shopping Hours:    Students will come during their scheduled ELA classes

Parent/Guardian Night:  Tuesday, November 8th, 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. (Kahler Library)

Parents, please come out to support us and celebrate reading!  You will have the opportunity to fill yourself to the
brim with a selection of engaging and affordable books from new and favorite authors, popular series, cool
posters, amazing gifts, and many more surprises for everyone.  We would love to see you on Tuesday, November
8th when our Book Fair will be open from 4:30 – 6:30 p.m.  It’s a great way to support our school and stock up on
great books for Christmas.

If you’re unable to attend in person, visit us at https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/kahlermiddleschool1.  We look
forward to having you participate in our Fair, and remember, all purchases benefit our school.
 
                      Sincerely,

                       Ms. Rose
                       Librarian/Media Specialist


